From: Gulliford, Wayne M. [mailto:Wayne.Gulliford@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 3:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel

Steve,

The Police Executive Research Forum (PERF) hosted the Baltimore Police Department’s 2015 Civil Unrest Law Enforcement Debriefing and invited me to participate in the review.   PERF paid for my round trip airfare on United Airlines between OHare and BWI on July 7th and 8th.  PERF also paid for dinner on the 7th.  

The Baltimore Police Department paid for one nights stay at the Hilton Baltimore.  Lunch was provided by Baltimore PD during the debrief session.   

No other expenses were incurred.

Thanks

Wayne Gulliford

